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On Friday 14 April here at Woodstock Residential Care Home, we held a leaving party for one of our Managers, Leah.

Leah has been part of Nellsar for over nine years, starting as a Healthcare Assistant and working her way up through the company

to become our Unit Manager.

Leah frequently featured in Woodstock's pictures dressed in inflatable fancy dress costumes and always put a smile on our

residents’ faces!

Our staff team bought her flowers, a bottle of rum, two pandora charms and some Vans trainers for her leaving gifts, which

she was delighted with.

Leah is off to try a new career path and will be greatly missed by all staff and residents at Woodstock. We wish her all the best for the

future!
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